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19 February 2013 
 
Dear Mr Hill 

 
Re: Review of Education Services in Wales 
 

UCU will not be responding in significant detail at this stage in the process, it is 
much more appropriate for our school teacher colleagues to express their views 
in relation to the three questions about the school system. 

 
We would ask that the review to consider the outcome of the Government’s 
Transformation policy in relation to Further Education delivery and consider the 

networks necessary to deliver the 14-19 agenda.  
 
Also that consideration is given to the decision to de-regulate the Further 

Education sector as outlined in the Government’s White Paper and the impact 
that may have on compatible governance arrangements for 14-19 agenda. 
 

We look forward to seeing the outcome of your review and engaging more fully 
in the formal consultation. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Margaret Phelan 

Wales Official 
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